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Together, we prepare our students to successfully 
 meet the challenges of the future. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

What beautiful fall weather we 
have had this week!   Reminder 
that we have No School 
tomorrow Friday, October 19th 
for Fall Break. 

 
 

“I will not use my hands or my words to hurt 
myself or others.  I Promise!” 

 
It has been a wonderful week, “Taking a Stand 
Against Bullying at Bennet Elementary.”  The 
students participated in the Purple Hand 
Pledge. The Purple Hand Pledge is posted in all 
classrooms and is a reminder to the students 
and staff that Bennet Elementary is “Bully 
Free.”   
  
Please feel free to contact me with questions, 
concerns or comments at 782-3535. You may 
also stop in or email me at 
walter.lin@districtor1.net.  As always, I thank 
you for your continued support.   

Have a wonderful weekend. Mrs. Walter 

 
 
Wednesday, October 31st will be our Halloween 

Parade and Party.  The parade 
will begin at 2:00.  Parents are 
invited to come to the 
gymnasium at 2:00 PM and 
watch the student’s parade by 

in their costume. Following the parade will be 
the classroom parties.   

 

 

9th Annual Trunk or Treat 

Sponsored by Teammates 

Mentoring Program & 

Palmyra Action League  

When: Saturday, Oct 27th 

from 4:00-6:00pm 

Where: Palmyra Main Street (On C Street 

between 5th and 6th St) 

 All children 6th grade and younger welcome for 
trick or treating! 

Homework Club 
Homework Club has started at the 

Palmyra High School Library from 
3:45-4:30 Tuesdays and Thursdays. 

This is a free service offered to all 
students at District OR 1 to help those 

complete assignments and 
encourage them in their academic 

work.  There is no charge for 
homework club. 

 
 

Lost and Found 

Our Lost and Found area is beginning to fill 
up—if your child has misplaced a clothing item, 
please have them check the “lost and found” 
area in the cafeteria. It is a good idea to label 
your child’s outerwear items (on inside tags) so 
as clothing is turned in, we can immediately 
deliver them to the rightful owners.  
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Box Tops 
Bennet Elementary collects box tops. 
Please turn them into the school office. 
All proceeds from the box tops come 
back to the Bennet Elementary 
students. 

 

Fall Weather is Here! 

Please remember to send a 
coat/sweatshirt with your 

child to school each day. 
 
 

After School Pick Up 

Please remember when you are picking 
up your child after school to use the 
sidewalks and not cross or walk in front 
of the buses. Safety of students is our 
priority at District OR1. 

 

Powerschool 
Please contact the school office to sign 
up for PowerSchool access to check your 
child’s grades and lunch balance.  

 

October Upcoming Events 
18th  Early Dismissal 1:10 

19th  No School 

31st  Halloween Parade  

 

 

Purple Hand Pledge 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“I will not use my hands or 
my words to hurt myself or 

others.  I Promise!” 
 


